
Invitation
to meet the Chair of the 
Psychology Board of Australia

The Chair of the Psychology Board of Australia, Professor Brin Grenyer, invites 
you to attend a national forum to be held in Sydney in April 2012.

Topics to be covered will include:

•	 Supervision and supervisor recognition 
•	 National psychology examination 
•	 Specialist recognition 
•	 Provisional registration including 4+2 and 5+1 pathways 
•	 Mandatory reporting 

DATE:	 Thursday 19 April 2012 
TIME:	 5:30 - 7:30pm 
VENUE: 	� Rydges World Square Hotel 

389 Pitt St, Sydney 
T: (02) 8268 1888

PARKING: 	 �Parking is available at Secure parking on the corner of 
Goulburn & Elizabeth St Sydney (Entry Via Goulburn St). 
Alternatively parking is available on site at the Rydges 
Hotel for $50 per day

TRANSPORT: 	 �The Rydges World Square Hotel is a seven minute walk 
from Town Hall Station or four minutes from Museum 
Station. 

Due to the limited time available to answer all questions that are anticipated,
please submit questions in advance to psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au COB 
Thursday 12 April 2012

* Please note it is essential to RSVP to attend this event

RSVP

12 April 2012 
Kate Hateley 
E: psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au
T: 03 8708 9235


